



Town of Duxbury Conservation Commission

DUXBURY, MASS.

Executive Session Minutes of November 1, 2016

The Executive Session began at 7:50 pm during the Tuesday, November 1, 2016 Conservation Commission meeting that began at 7:00 PM in the Mural Room at the Duxbury Town Hall.

Members Present: Corey Wisneski; Sam Butcher; Tom Gill; Mickey McGonagle; Holly Morris;

Scott Zoltowski

Members Absent: Robb D'Ambruoso

Staff Present: Susan Ossoff, Administrative Assistant

A parcel of marshland off Duck Hill Road has been offered to the Commission as a donation. Corey Wisneski reported that Joe Grady said this is a salt marsh parcel which is desirable to protect.

On a motion by Sam Butcher, seconded by Holly Morris, it was voted by roll call 6-0-0 to accept the gift of 20.53 acres of land at 0 Duck Hill Road, Assessor's Property ID 105-041-000, from the Starr Family. Roll call vote: Corey Wisneski, yes; Tom Gill, yes; Sam Butcher, yes; Mickey McGonagle, yes; Holly Morris, yes; Scott Zoltowski, yes

At 7:55, Scott Zoltowski made a motion to leave Executive Session and reconvene in Open Session to adjourn the meeting; this motion was seconded by Tom Gill. Roll call vote: Corey Wisneski, yes; Tom Gill, yes; Sam Butcher, yes; Mickey McGonagle, yes; Holly Morris, yes; Scott Zoltowski, yes

878 Tremont Street, Duxbury, MA 02332; Telephone: 781-934-1100 x 5471; Fax: 781-934-1137